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At the end of this term we say a fond farewell to Trudi Marriner our speech therapist, Mrs Fielder and Mrs 

Collins.  We would like to thank you all for your hard work and wish you the very best in your new ventures.  

Don’t forget to come back and visit! 

This year Diamond Class took park in the Enterprise Challenge.  They decided to run a tearoom 
and serve afternoon tea.  They invited their parents and charged all guests £5 per ticket. 
 
They made a list of what they would need, then went out to Lidl to do the shopping.  They then 
made invitations and menus.  On the day the guests were served tea, scone and cake.  Everyone 
enjoyed the event and Diamond Class made a profit of £25.00.   
 
Well done Diamond Class and thank you to everyone who supported the event. 

 
 

Fellowship Afloat 2023 

Last week 25 students and 8 staff members enjoyed 

an action packed residential trip to Fellowship Afloat 

in Tollesbury.  The students experienced activities 

such as high ropes, kayaking, sailing and archery.  

They also enjoyed a trip to Colchester Zoo and to the 

swimming pool.  Everyone had a fabulous time! 

Emerald class would like to say a 
massive thank you to everyone who 
stopped by in their shop to buy 
homemade treats, popcorn and drinks 
or to decorate a biscuit. All money will 
be going to Max Shamtally as part of 
his fundraising efforts for Essex and 
Herts Air Ambulance. He will also be 
climbing Snowdonia over the summer 
too. 
We have made over £65 profit, thank 
you so much!! 
 



 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mr N. Maxwell. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs V. Bezant, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

Thinking Ahead to SEND Transport in September – Information for Parents and Carers 
The Essex Local Offer has information and resources that families may find useful when starting to think about 
school transport next term. A video and resources were created by parent carers from Essex Family Forum and 
teachers at Edith Borthwick School. New resources include “About Me” cards, and a One Page Profile that 
families can share with drivers/assistants at “Meet and Greets” over the summer to help staff get to know the 
children well. 
 

The Charles Culwick Helpfulness Trophy 

This week the helpfulness trophy was won by Mrs White. 
Mrs White won for working so hard in co-ordinating the move to 
the new build; telling everyone when to pack, where they are 
going and generally overseeing things to ensure the move goes 
as smoothly as possible. 
 
Well done Mrs White and thank you for all your hard work. 
 

 

 
Well done to all the year 10 pupils who took part in the Duke of Edinburgh expedition.  
 
You were all amazing! 
 

https://send.essex.gov.uk/help-learning/getting-school-or-college

